There are four species of bat
that regularly occur in the north
Highlands but very little is
known about their distribution or
the numbers involved. This is
why we need your help. The
Caithness and Sutherland

Biodiversity Groups would like
to know of any bats you see in
the north Highlands. The results
will be collated and shared with
the Bat Conservation Trust.
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Name and address (optional)

I avyone would like lo become mare involved i fuluse bat susvey work in the nosth
{which may involve fraining) plaase tick this box ant leave your name and address. O

Any stormalion you provide will be usag solely by the batconsarvation trust and biological record centres
11 you do not wish 59 receive infeemation abaut our work i the &sure by post, pleass tick this box ]_[



